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! ATTACHMENT CONTAINS
SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION-

Iowa Electric Light and Ibwer Company '

October 29, 1982
S-82-27
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Ui,TJ",'fl|5''"''

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator
Region III

! U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Re: Duane Arnold Energy Center

Subject: Response to Inspection Report 82-10

File: A-102, A-53, Inspection Report 82-10

Dear Mr. Keppler:

The enclosure to this letter is in response to Mr. J. R. Miller's
letter concerning an inspection of activities at the Duane Arnold Energy
Center conducted June 21 - 25, 1982.

The enclosed material is to be withheld from public disclosure
pursuant to Section 2.790 of the Commission's Regulations.

Our response contained in the enclosure is true and accurate to
the best of my knowledge and belief.

IOWA ELECTRIC LIGHT AND POWER COMPANY

BY: ),'

Larry D. Root
LDR/JJS/kmh Ass 1stant Vice President

Nuclear Generation
cc: J. Sparan Subscribed and sworn to before me this

o&W day of d&de/xa) , 1982.
hill

D. McGaughy
D. Mineck

NOTARY PUBLIC IN AND FOR THE STATE OF
IOWA
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